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Our Ref: RD/ja 
 
Date:  07 March 2017 
 
Please ask for:  Miss R Davies 
 
 
To: All Parents/Guardian(s) of Pupils in Year 10  
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian(s) 
 
You are invited to a Parents Consultation Evening for Year 10 pupils on 
Thursday 16th March 2017 from 4:00pm to 6:30pm. 
 
It is an opportunity for you to discuss, with members of staff, the progress of 
your son/daughter.  We would request that your son/daughter arranges 
appointments with the relevant members of staff. 
 
Please complete and return the appointment slip on page 5 of your child’s 
homework planner. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
R Davies 
Year 10 Progress Manager



 

       
  

 


